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25 November 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Year 13 Prelims: 17-21 January 2022 

 

I am writing to you regarding your son/daughter’s forthcoming prelims, which are to be held 

between 17 and 21 January 2022. There will be no lessons during this time. Students have 

been informed, via google classroom, of the broad content and timings of their exams to help 

focus their revision. They will be emailed an individual copy of their exam timetable nearer the 

time. 

 

In order to support your son/daughter, students will not be set any substantial pieces of 

homework, other than revision, in the two weeks prior to their prelims. Walk through mocks 

will be held in lessons  during the week 4-7 January, many departments also in the lead up to 

the prelims have organised revision lessons which will be published on google classroom for 

students. 

 

Prelim results will be published on 14 Feb 2022, you will be able to access them on the Parent 

App from this date. 

 

We are providing this level of support as we want all of our students to fulfil their potential. All 

the evidence shows that students who perform well in their prelims go on to be successful at 

A level.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. Finally, I wish your 

son/daughter every success with their prelims. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 

Miss A Cheshire 
KS5 Assistant Headteacher 
A.Cheshire@maidenerleghtrust.org 
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